

February 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2023

- I. CALL TO ORDER
- II. ROLL CALL
- III. MOMENT OF SILENCE
- IV. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
- V. PASSING OF AGENDA
  - Passed as presented.
- VI. PASSING OF MINUTES
  - Passed as presented.
- VII. SPECIAL BUSINESS
  - Judicial Appointment
- VIII. STUDENT FORUM
- IX. OFFICER REPORTS
  - President Sandvig reported she had several meetings this week including Homecoming, Diversity Liaison, and Light the Fountain. She gave insight on Homecoming and told the Senate what was allowed to be said.
  - Madame Vice President reported that next week will be business professional next week. She said she reached out to Dr. Rachel Winston about Diversity and Inclusion training.
  - Treasurer Statom said the budget lines were good. He said he made a purchase to the Florala for an ad in the paper.
  - Sir Secretary reported that a few senators received their shirts and that the remainder will be coming in in the next few weeks.
  - Freshman Forum Advisor Callahan said that there are two events that the Freshman Forum is putting on.
  - Pro-Tempore Martin reported that the movie night went well. She said the Taco Mama flyers will be going soon. April 3<sup>rd</sup> will be the date. She said boxes for the pantry are no longer in the library and will be used in cases of emergency or extreme circumstances. She said they will have double the flyers to distribute around campus for elections. She said February 16<sup>th</sup> will be the Valentine's Day Swap. She also said monthly dinner nights are posted on Campus Groups.
  - Chief Of Staff Cooper had no report.
  - Historian Batchelor reported that all of the justices were approved. She also said she finished the fall accomplishments list.
  - DIA Hardin had no report.
  - Communications Director Conkle reported that Trio will be coming next week. She said she was
    excited to see the SGA Sandwich Boards.

## X. CHAIR REPORTS

- Chairwoman Reese said her committee approved all allocations. She said she is filming the video for instructions tomorrow.
- Chairwoman Franklin said there have been a good amount of people have applied and a giveaway will be held to increase knowledge of elections and applications.

If you are unable to attend a meeting, let Will know by 8 A.M. on the Thursday the meeting is scheduled by emailing <a href="wdriver@una.edu">wdriver@una.edu</a>

- Chairwoman Ledlow said she emailed the students going on the International Market Bus to make sure they know they are going. She said they might not do box lunches. She said she has started the itinerary. She said they are doing a mental health Write a note, take a note event in early March.
- Chairwoman Melton said Pride Points is going live soon and is nearing completion. She said the last step is uploading the survey soon as well.
- Chairwoman Medrano said she and her committee are planning on bringing people to speak on higher education day. She gave an explanation on Higher Education Day.

## XI. SHARED GOVERNANCE

 Pro-Temp Martin inquired about someone sitting in on the Commencement Ceremony Committee meeting.

## XII. OLD BUSINESS

Stipend Bill (23-04)4.1 (tTw 4rdi580 Tdn)5 uii 4.1 ( C21 Tf b -0.00y s)-4. C85270 Td(-)d(8527C21 TftTw 1.3ai580 xTT3 1Tc -0-DC dt42 ( C)-2.51.6 (42 ( )-2.51.6-0-D ( q)006.4)-4.5 c B0.4535 e u1.DC t69C v-5.32 ( H-11